FUJAIRAH PRIVATE ACADEMY

Principal: Ms. Jan Brettingham

15 June 2023
059/Par/22

Dear Reception (KG2) parents,

We wish to invite you to the Reception (KG2)
Graduation as the children prepare to move
from Early Years into Grade 1 at the start of the
new school year. This is on Tuesday 20" June
from 08:30 am until 09:30 am in the small
gymnasium.

Please enter school through the Primary gate
and then via the main Primary entrance where
you will be greeted and directed. If you arrive
early, a waiting area will be provided.

We look forward to you joining us on Tuesday.
Please contact Ms Nicola Kelly, Head of
Primary via the school office if you have any
questions.

Yours sincerely,

Jan Brettingham Ms
Principal
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